
Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Dear Walter Families, 

 

We have had another busy week this week continuing our learning about ‘Emma Jane’s Aeroplane’. The children have done some amazing 

independent writing and we have been so proud of the progress they have made. We have been learning more about the places that Emma 

Jane visits in the story. We tried some croissants from Paris and found out how they are made. We also tried some Gelato (ice cream) from 

Italy and watched a virtual tour of the gondolas on the canals in Venice.  

 

After half term we will be launching our Seaside topic with a Beach Day. We are inviting the children to come in in their summer clothes for 

this day. There is an inset day on Monday 3rd so our Beach Day will be on Tuesday 4th. Our focus text will be ‘What the Ladybird Heard at the 

Seaside’. The following week will be our school trip to Wellington Country Park, please remember to return your letters for the trip by Tuesday 

4th. We are still short of parent helpers for our Friday trip day (14th) as we only have two so if you are available to come along please contact 

Mrs Bennette via the office/admin email address.  

 

Have a lovely half term, 

The Foundation Team 

 

 

 


